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We are completely against the changes that would see Auckland businesses pay more for their
electricity connection.

The electricity network has always been, and should remain, part of the national infrastructure,
and be funded as such.

For any argument you can mount that Auckland should pay more, there are counter-arguments
that, as the largest market of retail consumers, we should receive concessions for the quantum
we consume and pay to support the electricity sector.

Kind Regards
Noel&apos;s Signature
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Attention:

This communication is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please
do not use, disclose, copy or distribute it, other than to return it to us with your confirmation that it has been
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